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Upcoming Events 
& Trips 
 

EYFS Christmas Party- 

Thursday 22nd December 

(Don’t forget to wear your 

party clothes!) 

 

Christmas Performance- 

Tuesday 20th December 

2.30pm 

 

Last day of school- 

Thursday 22nd December 

 

School Reopens- 

Monday 9th January 

 

Magical Circus Trip-  

Monday 30th / Tuesday 

31st January– see letter 

Our Book of The Week:  Christmas 

stories! 

Word of the week: all 

Sounds of the week: qu, ch, sh, th, 

ng, ai, ee, igh, oa, oo, ar 

 

Announcements 
& Reminders 

We would like to thank all parents and carers for all your 

continued support. It has been a wonderful start to the school 

year and the children have really settled into their classes. 

We have enjoyed welcoming new children and families to our 

school and we hope you are enjoying being part of our school 

community. 

We wish you a restful and enjoyable Christmas holiday and we 

look forward to welcoming the children back in 2017! 

Favourite moments of the term:  

‘Watching the children performing their Christmas play 

was definitely the highlight of the term for me’ Miss 

Tracanna 

‘My favourite part was the Mad Science workshop and 

seeing  how excited the children were when they made 

their own slime.’ - Miss Roberts 

‘Seeing how far the children have come in such a short 

space of time and seeing how proud they are of 

themselves is  priceless. Also, the play gave me 

goosebumps! We have fabulous children!’ Mrs Walker 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Family Task 
Talk through your topic web for next half term: Clowning 

Around. 

Let your class teacher know if there is anything extra that you 

would like to cover during this topic. 

Oswald Road  Merry Christmas & Happy New Year ! 


